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Thank you for your comments. 

 

All the changes requested have been addressed. 

1. Please notice that the name of the journal is Orthopaedic not gastroenterology. 

2. All authors’ contributions have been added. 

3. The results and the conclusion in the abstract have been changed as instructed. 

4. The reference citation has been changed. 

5. PMID added to each reference. 
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